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December 16th, 1927.

T. Fred Ward, Esq 
Bursar, Macdonald College, 
3te. Anne de Bellevue, Que.

• »

Dear Mr. Ward;-
This '111 acknowledge receipt 

of your letter dated 28th October last. The 
envelope would indicate that It ws mailed only 
a day or so ago.

With reference to the resolution 
passed at a meeting of the Consultative Committee 
of Macdonald High School, will you please send me the 
report of the Head Master of Macdonald High School 
referred to.

Tours faithfully,

Prlnoipal.
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